
Dear editor, dear reviewers,  
 
Many thanks for your feedback on our revised manuscript.  
We have made the final corrections as requested by you.  
 
Best regards 
Benni Thiebes and the other authors 

 

 

 

Minor remarks:  

 

Line 51: I suggest to change the sentence to: “Such bottom-up approaches represent 

and are an important mean to facilitate inclusive, integrative, transdisciplinary, and 

synergetic collaboration.”  
Reply: Changed as suggested.  

 

Table 1: I find the table difficult to read and a bit confusing. Could you add a little more 

description to the caption. Are the step changes described in the different lines of the 

table? Some points start with capital letters, others not. Is this done on purpose?  
Reply: We have changed all lines to lower-case letters and have also used this style for the figure 1. We 
have changed the caption to: “Table 1: Step changes and research needs along the priorities of the 
SFDRR.“. We have also added bullet points to the table make reading easier. (the original multi-line table 
was meant to make formatting and reading easier, however, your comments shows that this was rather 
confusing).  

 

Line 105: This link looks a bit messy with the “test” and “Draft” in it. I am not sure if 

using compressed links (e.g. https://rb.gy/dffmab in this case) meets the requirements 

of the journal but it could be worth checking.  
Reply: We agree that the citation and the link are messy. We have checked the web and found the final 
version of the report. We have thus changed the citation in the text as well as in the list of references.  

 

Line 108: Start reference Fleming et al. 2020 in new line  
Reply: Changed as suggested.  

 

Line 113: Start reference Losier et al. 2019 in new line. This will also repair the link to 

Kaewunruen et al. (2021), which is currently not working due to the missing space.  
Reply: Changed as suggested.  

 

Line 127: I clicked on the url provided and received a bad request. Copying the full url 

into a browser did work. Did the line break prohibited the link to open? 
Reply: We think that the “.” at the end caused the link to not work properly. We have changed this.  

 
 

  

 

 

 
 


